
From May 5 to 18, 2025 Anastasiya Kovaleva and Anastasiya Platonova, 
students from the State Social and Humanitarian University of Kolomna, Russia, 
completed an internship at the Faculty of Foreign Languages of Mogilev State 
A. Kuleshov University. The internship program was diverse. The interns attended 
more than 20 classes in the disciplines of the specialty "Romano-Germanic 
Philology", where they learned various methods and technologies of teaching 
foreign languages, English literature and other related disciplines, and attended a 
number of extracurricular events. 

 

 “Our internship at Mogilev State A. Kuleshov University left us with 
exceptionally positive impressions. From the first days, we felt a warm and 
supportive atmosphere, which helped us adapt quickly. The lecturers are true 
professionals – their classes were not only informative, but also exciting. The 
internship supervisors were always in touch, promptly resolved organizational 
issues and gave useful recommendations, which made the process as comfortable 
as possible. 

  
 
We would also like to note that the Faculty of Foreign Languages actively 

develops creative and educational activities. We were given a unique opportunity 



to attend events within the framework of the Days of the Department of Romano-
Germanic Philology, where students demonstrated their professional and creative 
skills. We were especially impressed by the speech competition "Along the Roads 
of the Great Victory", where students noted the importance of remembering the 
heroes and events during the Great Patriotic War. 

In addition, the Faculty of Foreign Languages provided us with the 
opportunity to take part in the Victory Parade on May 9, to visit the Trostenets 
Memorial Complex, and also the Loshitsa Manor and Park Complex. 

The internship at Mogilev State A. Kuleshov University exceeded our 
expectations: we not only deepened our professional knowledge, but also gained 
confidence in our abilities, inspiration for further growth and a lot of pleasant 
memories,” the interns shared their impressions. 

  

                                     


